DU PAGE ELEMENTARY SCHOOL DISTRICT 13 BOARD OF EDUCATION Bloomingdale, Illinois

Regular Meeting February 22, 2021

FOR ACTION

Subject: Approval of Retirement Requests

This evening, I present the written requests for retirement of Mr. Mark Dwyer, Principal of DuJardin Elementary and Dr. Evonne Waugh, Assistant Superintendent for Learning. Both of these individuals have made significant impacts in this District and community in the way they have placed the learning, growth, and welfare of children first.

These leaders have given much of themselves in service to the District. They have supported a variety of non-profit organizations designed to serve the needs of less fortunate populations in the community. Mr. Dwyer and Dr. Waugh represent the very best of our organization in many ways. This evening, I have asked Mrs. Linda Wojcicki to speak of the impact of Mr. Dwyer and Ms. Tamara Peterson to do the same for Dr. Waugh.

I wish both of them the very best as the complete their outstanding educational careers and wish them nothing but the very best as they transition to the next phase of their lives.

Recommendation: The Board approve the retirement requests of Mark Dwyer and Evonne Waugh, with regret, as submitted.